
Reference #:   2024-152-IP 

From:  Inpatient & Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems Development & Program Support 

To: IQR, EHR, HER-OQR and OQR Program Listserv Recipient List 

Sent:  November 18, 2024 

Subject: eCQM Submission and Data Results Updates in HQR 

Announcement from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS): 

The Data Results view for electronic clinical quality measures (eCQM) has been updated in the Hospital 

Quality Reporting (HQR) System. 

The cards have been removed from the Accuracy and Outcomes tabs, dropdown options have been 

added, and you now have the ability to filter your results. 

A tutorial video is now available on the HQR Playlist to provide step by step instructions on How to view 

eCQM Data Results.  

In addition, Succession Management has been implemented for eCQM test submissions. Succession 

Management gives you the ability to resubmit a file if the updated file contains the same five key 

identifiers. This update will help in showing the same results between test and production submissions. 

As the HQR System continues to improve, any changes will be communicated. 

Log into HQR 

Sent from an unmonitored email address. Replies will not be read. 

For further assistance regarding the information contained in this message, contact the CCSQ Support 

Center: 

QNetSupport@cms.hhs.gov 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zPbkIr24gZE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zPbkIr24gZE
https://hqr.cms.gov/hqrng/login
mailto:qnetsupport@cms.hhs.gov


866.288.8912 

TTY: 877.715.6222 

Mon. - Fri., 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET 

You are receiving this message because you are a user of the Hospital Reporting system. 




